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OIR: 2425/1210 

12 December 2024 

 
 

Tēnā koe , 

Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 

Thank you for your request on 21 November 2024 for the following information: 

A copy of the briefing regarding Takutai Kapiti given to Councillors on 14 
November 2024. 

Please see attached a copy of the briefing provided to Councillors on 14 November 
2024. 

Ngā mihi, 

Kris Pervan 
Group Manager Strategy and Growth 
Te Kaihautū Rautaki me te Tupu   



If you require the attachments referred to in the above letter, please contact the Information
Request Team - informationrequest@kapiticoast.govt.nz




